Newsletter 25: Friday 19th March 2021

Dear Families

It was good to be able to communicate with so many of you through our virtual Parents' Evening. We have had lots of positive feedback about providing more opportunity for both parents to be present without the worry of childcare. We will be interested to hear whether this is a system that you would prefer to use in the future. Of course we want to provide an opportunity for you to share your child's work and to be able to celebrate the progress they have made. We will endeavour to advertise an after school opportunity to do this as soon as the Government restrictions enable us to do this.

Easter Trail

Thursday 1st to Monday 5th April

Friends have been really busy helping us ensure we come together as a community. Following the success of their Halloween Trail they have organised another one for Easter. They have also organised a free prize draw. Please see attached for more information.

Breakfast Club

Please can I remind everybody that children must be booked into Breakfast Club using the school procedure.

We cannot accept children on the day without a booking. It is really important that we have notice so that we can staff the facility appropriately.

Lunch

Please be aware that we have had notification from our catering provider that the cost of a hot school dinner will rise to £2.34 after Easter.

All dinners should be **prepaid** using ParentPay.

Relationships and Sex Education

This term we will be covering our Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) curriculum across the school.

The majority of the teaching will focus on the building of positive safe relationships and will reinforce life skills to support this. We will also cover the science topic of life cycles in KS2 and changes during puberty higher up the school. All classes will also have some teaching around personal hygiene.

If you have any queries about what will be covered in these lessons, please see the Relationships and Sex Education Policy or the Relationships and Sex Education Overview on our school website.

A reminder to all parents:

If your child has an appointment please let the office know beforehand (either by phone or email) so we can prepare them when they need to be collected.

Thank you

Dates for your diary- Spring Term

Thursday 1st April - Monday 5th April - Friends Easter Egg Hunt

Thursday 1st April - Term ends 2pm

Monday 19th April - Return to school

Thank you for your donations for Red Nose Day and to World Down Syndrome Day.

We know this is a very difficult time financially for many of you and really appreciate your generosity. You can all watch the TV coverage tonight knowing that you have made a valuable contribution. When the cash has been quarantined for 72 hours we will share with you the monies raised.









